Docket: 50-458/82-01
50-458/81-10
50-458/81-11

Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: Mr. William J. Cahill, Jr.
Senior Vice President - River Bend
Nuclear Group
P. 0. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of March 1, 1982, in regard to a response to NRC
Inspection Reports 81-10 and 81-11. We have no oroblem with delaying the
response to these letters until you respond to our letter .f March 18, 1982,
which transmitted NRC Inspection Report 82-01.

If you have any questions cencerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

cC:

Gulf States Utilities

ATTN: Mr. J. E. Booker, Manager
Technical Programs

P. 0. Box 2951

Beaumont, Texas 77704
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